Last Chance Email
From:
Subject: United Way Campaign – If you missed it, here is a last chance to participate

Hi All!
Our United Way CORE Campaign is closing today, however, recognizing that during the summer many people take time off and may have missed the end of the campaign, you can still turn in your pledge form until Date. 
If you missed it, there is still a chance to participate. Help United Way make it easier for Snohomish County families to escape of the traps of poverty and change their trajectory for  generations to come. You can easily invest in this innovative CORE work through payroll deduction, check, cash, or credit card and Company matches your gifts at .XX cents on the dollar. A donation of any amount helps, and all donations are appreciated. 
Thanks again for your support. 
Sincerely,
Name
2019 CORE Ambassador 
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